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Harvard  University’s  decision  to  officially  refrain  from
taking public policy positions is not only commendable, it is
a model for virtually every institution of higher learning.

Indeed, it should be adopted by every entity not specifically
founded  as  an  advocacy  organization.  This  would  include
corporations  as  well  as  umbrella  groups  representing  such
professionals as actors, athletes, doctors, nurses, teachers,
and all those whose line of work has nothing to do with
advocating for one cause or another.

In short, if a company sells shoes, it should sell shoes and
refrain from making partisan public statements.

The Harvard report rightly notes that “if the university and
its leaders become accustomed to issuing official statements
about matters beyond the core function of the university, they
will inevitably come under pressure to do so from multiple,
competing sides on nearly every imaginable issue of the day.”
When this happens, it notes, it “runs the risk of alienating
some  members  of  the  community  by  expressing  implicit
solidarity  with  others.”

Well said.
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